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We are so blessed by God’s goodness.  We are also blessed by your 
presence and participation in worship today.  THANK YOU to each person 
who has taken part in a summer fundraising project.  Each part helps and 

each person makes a difference! 
 *REMINDER … evening of outdoor music scheduled for tonight has 
been changed to next Sunday (23rd), due to weather.  We hope to see 
you there!  15475 Wingerton Road, 6:00 = MUSIC IN THE WORDS 
 
WEDNESDAY 
5:30 – Snak Shak is running again!  Food available in the kitchen.  This 
is not a money making scheme but a service for those whose time is 
limited and who would like to be here for Bible Study but would also like 
to eat! 

6:30 – groups for children, COMMON GROUND, SPECIAL BLESSINGS, 
 and Adults 

7:40 – adult CHOIR PRACTICE 
    

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

         
 
 
 

Last Week…  

Attendance 202 

General   $   6,149.00 

Missions   $   1,935.00 

Building Fund   $   1,359.00 

Sunday School   $     118.00 

WELCOME TEAM 
Sep. 16 – Scott Garling Family 
Sep. 23 – Grant & Gary Murray 
Sep. 30 – Jim & Joel Hart 
Oct. 7 –    Tom & Christopher Keely 
Oct. 14 – Ben & Brock Widder 

Sept. - First Service Ushers 
Keith Leckron - Head Usher   
Butch Adams 
Carlton Hess 
John Helman 
 

in·gath·er·ing = a collection  
1.  To bring together 

the parts 
2. To accumulate and 

place in readiness 

The Altar Flowers  

are in memory of  

Wayne Orr, given by his 

wife, Helen Orr  

 

 

 



Pastor: 
David Rawley 
rawley1977@gmail.com 
(717) 597-3211 
Youth Director:   
Josh Lance 
597-8525 ext. 12 
504-5604 (cell) 
joshlance85@gmail.com 
Secretary:   
Carol Schwalm 
office@greencastleub.org 
597-8525 
Hours 9 to 4 Tues/Wed/Thurs.  
Building/Van Scheduling: 
Holly Ressler 
facility@greencastleub.org:  597-8525  
Prayer Chain:  597-2531 
or Melarl@aol.com 
 

Our prayers and sympathy go out to the families of Barb 
Anderson, John Buchanan and Vince Bitner who have now 
crossed over into their eternal life.  Each of these three 
individuals endured significant disabilities of their body, yet 
their spirit remained strong and their hope and delight was in 
the Lord.  “Blessed are the dead who die in the Lord” (Rev. 14:13) 
 
 
 

SATURDAY … BBQ chicken available from 

RALPH’S RECIPE 
Final one of the summer!  Chicken available from 9:00 – 1:00 

Any baked goods are welcomed … they sell very well.   

 

*Proceeds = Guiding Hands Preschool 
 

WHERE? – Greencastle Bronze and Granite (corner of Rt. 11 and Walter Ave.) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 This Week Next Week 

1st Nursery 
Connie Tracey & 
Holly Ressler 

Becky Sipes & 
Lauren Elliott 

2nd Nursery No service Heidi Myers 

Acolyte 
Caitlin Horner 1st 
Zion Lance 2nd  

Blake Witmer 1st 
Baylee Lopez 2nd  

Greeters 
Arlen & Rosanne 
Lindsey 

Jorge & Megan 
Ruelas Family 

Prelude Barry Stottlemyer Ryan Eberly 

Change an email?  Have a kid?  Move?  Get a face lift?  Let us know 
so that we can keep our office info updated!  THANK YOU!  
Contact Carol at office@greencastleub.org. 

mailto:rawley@centurylink.net
mailto:joshlance85@greencastleub.org
mailto:office@greencastleub.org
mailto:facility@greencastleub.org
mailto:Melarl@aol.com


 
 

We are seeking temporary housing for a lady who 
currently lives in England and attends the church 
pastored by Peter Bellingham.  She will be moving to 
Greencastle and would be grateful to have a place 
available until she can find something for 

herself.  She anticipates moving in late October.  If you have a room and 
would consider this as a possibility, Pastor Rawley can give you more 
details.  She is twenty nine years of age.   

 
SAVE THE DATE 

Annual Fall Picnic – Sunday, Oct 14 @ 5:00 p.m. 
Red Run Park, Waynesboro/Rouzerville 

 

     
 

Next G-A Christian Women’s Fellowship 
Tuesday, September 23, 9:30 to 11:00 at the Evangelical 

Lutheran Church,  

130 N. Washington St., Greencastle. 

Topic:  “What Pushes Your Buttons?” by Chaplain Carol 

Mazzola. 

 

 

NURSERY VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR OCTOBER, 

NOVEMBER, DECEMBER 

Sign up on desk in lower lobby. Two volunteers 

needed for each service.  Don’t make us come look 

for you.  ☺  

 

 

On October 28 (Sunday evening) Pastor David will be speaking 

for the community service of worship at Eyler’s Valley Chapel.  

If you would be interested in doing a musical number or sharing 

in a song with someone else, please speak with Pastor David.  

Thank you! 

 

PUPPETS FOR CHRIST 
Puppet practice starts back up on October 7 from 2:00 – 3:00.  
We are now accepting new puppeteers! Anyone in 4th to 12th 
grade are welcome to join us.  We are also looking for a few 
more adult helpers.  Any questions, please contact Bethany 
Elliott (717-597-5767 or e_bethany@yahoo.com.  

mailto:e_bethany@yahoo.com


 

As we work and witness for Christ: 

✓ Enthusiasm is _____________.  Exciting!  Inspiring! 

✓ Enthusiasm expresses an _____________ of ____________ 

HOWEVER 

✓ Enthusiasm will easily die unless __________ and 

__________ (Matt. 13:20-21) 

 

HOW?  (Romans 12:9-12) 

1.  Decide to _______ ______ 

• Sincere love is more ___________ and ___________ than 

anything else. 

• When you love, you will never cease to _______ 

opportunities, and you will always have energy to 

________ opportunities. 

 

2.  Decide to __________ yourself to ___________. 

• Love (witness and service) of people will never deplete 

you.  It will always energize you.  This is the 

______________ __________ of love. 

 

 

 

 

 

Never be lacking in zeal, but keep your spiritual 
fervor, serving the Lord.  (Romans 12:11) 


